Useful websites:
Parent Club
Scottish Government have produced a Q& A document to support parents and carers at this time.  This document covers some of the key questions that parents will have with regard to the safe reopening of schools and ELC settings.  
www.parentclub.scot/easing-restrictions-in-scotland

Children’s Parliament
Children’s Parliament is working with children to share their experiences of Coronavirus. In the latest
edition of our Corona Times Journal children write about learning in lockdown and reflect on the return to school, including that important transition to secondary school: 
https://www.childrensparliament.org.uk/our-work/children-and-coronavirus/
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